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ALABAMA BROADCASTERS ASSOCIATION
since 1946




To:  Alabama Radio and TV Stations
Fr:   Sharon Tinsley, President
Re:  2022 Alabama PALS PEP campaign
Dt:   July 15, 2022
One of our most loyal PEP clients, Alabama PALS (People Against a Littered State) is back with great new radio and TV spots.  This summer’s anti-littering campaign demonstrates that “It’s Not Hard to Not Litter”.  PALS is reminding your listeners and viewers that it’s easy to toss your trash in cans instead of on the roadside!
The ISCI codes associated with these PALS spots are in the box below.  If you have any questions, please contact Tina Kunze at the ABA office at tkunze@al-ba.com or 205-982-5001.  
Thank you for airing and reporting PEP spots!!!

Alabama PALS





Radio ISCI:  


TV ISCI:


 


There is one :30 spot for radio 


and one :30 for TV.





Start Date:  July 15, 2022





Kill Date:  October 16, 2022











